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AMSTERDAM, 20th March 1961

PRINS HENDRIKKADE 159

Dear Sir,

M.v."Bloemendael",
Amsterdam report 23965,

With reference to your classing letter
of the 17th March 1961 concerning the above
vessel, I beg to inform you that while the
vessel was in drydock in December 1960,
the propellers and outside fastenings were
found to be in order. The wear down of beth
sterntubes was 3 mm, each,

We apologize for not mentioning this
in our report.

The new Owners are requested to bring
the continuous survey, as regards the
auxiliary machinery up teo date a8 sgon as
possible.

Yongs faithfully

/
The Secretary /’7£fz 1T
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